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Charter Township of Union Buildings Closures Expanded - Critical Service Delivery Only  
 
In an effort to slow the spread of COVID-19, Union Township continues to follow 
recommendations of state and county health officials and the Center for Disease Control & 
Prevention (CDC), while still providing critical Township services.  
 
Therefore, the closure of Township facilities to the public, which has been in effect since March 
18, 2020, will be continued until further notice.  
 
Beginning at 8:30 am on Tuesday, March 24 and until further notice, the Township will only be 
providing critical services.  This includes water and wastewater services. Other staff will be 
monitoring phones and emails and will attempt to respond to urgent inquiries.   
 
We are closely monitoring the situation and will continue to communicate promptly in the event 
of any changes to this notice. 
 
The Township is continuously monitoring this rapidly evolving situation and be guided by 
information provided by the Central Michigan District Health Department 
https://www.cmdhd.org/novel-coronavirus , the State of Michigan 
https://www.michigan.gov/coronavirus , and the Center for Disease Control & Prevention 
https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/index.html .  
 
Information will be updated and shared via the Township’s website (www.uniontownshipmi.com) 
and MACTV as needed. 
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